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October 4, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Mark McClain 
368 Patrick John Ct. 
Geneva, IL 60134 
 
Dear Mr. McClain, 
 
 
The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous 
fabric and craft supplies on October 4, 2013.  We estimate these supplies to be approximately $150.00.  I 
wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization on behalf of your wife.  As you 
know, your previous gift led to the manufacture and selling of all kinds of cards by our SAIL students who 
are of transition age, 18-22 years.  It has been a great addition to the program and a huge success.  We are 
looking forward to what the students will produce with these next items!  Gifts like your enable us to 
provide equipment at no cost for students to help them succeed and participate in school, increase their 
social interactions, and gain in self-confidence and strength.  We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in 
providing the donation. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 
 


